
ATTENTION 
ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS RESIDENTS 

 

     The Borough of Atlantic Highlands Citizen Participation 

Group will conduct a meeting on April 24, 2012 at 7:00pm 

for the purpose of soliciting ideas for projects, which will 

be submitted to the Monmouth County Community 

Development Program for funding.  The meeting will be 

held in the Borough Hall, Public Meeting Room, 100 First 

Ave Atlantic Highlands NJ.  

     On Wednesday, May 09, 2012 at 7:00pm the Borough of 

Atlantic Highlands will conduct a Public Hearing at the 

Atlantic Highlands Borough Hall, on the contents of the 

application to be submitted to the Monmouth County 

Community Development Program. 

     The Public is invited to attend and participate.  If you 

wish to attend and require a sign language interpreter 

(voice, TTD and ITY), you can contact the Borough of 

Atlantic Highlands by calling 732-291-1444 x3103. 


